Please join us for this second public meeting about the
Warren County Pathway Corridor Planning Study. A draft
traffic planning study has been completed for the
corridor and public comments are now being solicited.
This meeting will include an open house where you can
view the recommendations and talk one-on-one with
staff, follwed by a technical presentation where you will
hear an overview of the study, and have an opportunity
to provide your input on the draft report. Hope to see
you there.

When:
Thursday December 13, 2018 4:30 to 7:30 p.m.

Where:
Queensbury Senior Center
742 Bay Road
Queensbury NY, 12804

Agenda:
4:30 p.m. - Open House
6:00 p.m. - Presentation and Q&A
Followed by Open House
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